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Selwyn’s diversity showcase 
 

CultureFest is set to return to Selwyn in October.  

Following the success of the 2016 event, organisers have confirmed this year’s 
event will be held on Sunday 1 October at Lincoln Event Centre from 11am–4pm. 

CultureFest aims to celebrate Selwyn’s growing diversity through a variety of 
activities including stage performances, food, art, craft demonstrations, traditional 
sports and games. 

This free event is organised by Selwyn District Council in partnership with Lincoln 
Rotary, Christchurch Multi-Cultural Council, and community representatives.  

Organisers are seeking cultural/ethnic performance groups and craftspeople to 
showcase the diversity of the growing Selwyn district. This can include stage 
performances, craft stalls, displays or hands-on activities.  

Senior Events and Recreation Advisor Dave Tippett says, “This year we are looking 
to introduce the people of Selwyn to traditional games. We would be particularly 
interested to hear from people who could deliver this to the event.”  

Any groups that might be interested in participating should get in touch with Dave 
Tippett on 347 2719 or events@selwyn.govt.nz for the registration form and more 
information.  

Registrations of interest close on Friday 4 August. 

 

Photo: Polish performers from CultureFest 2016. 

 

ENDS 

 

Selwyn District Council media 

027 556 8298 

media@selwyn.govt.nz   

 

mailto:events@selwyn.govt.nz
mailto:media@selwyn.govt.nz

